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NTM 29/25 
RIVER CLYDE – GREAT HARBOUR 

PONTOON REPLACEMENT WORKS 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that work to replace the pontoons at West Jetty, Great Harbour is 
planned from Monday 22nd September 2025 for a period of approximately 6 weeks.  
 
The existing pontoons will be removed in sections using a workboat and shore crane.  New 
pontoons and an access bridge will then be installed.  A listening watch will be maintained 
on VHF Ch12 during operational periods.  Vessels are requested to navigate within Great 
Harbour at appropriate speed to minimise the effects of wash.  
 

 
 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
 

  
  

 
 
 


